
Attention ATAF Members a reminder that your Florida License will expire at midnight EST on September 

30, 2018. That date is a Sunday, so please be sure to complete your application by close of business on 

Friday the 28th September to be sure that a staff member from the Florida Board of Athletic 

Training office is available to answer any last-minute questions you may have. 

There is a page full of renewal information (FAQs, fee breakdowns, online renewal instructions) on the 

Board website. 

Licensees may also contact the staff with any questions by using the email form HERE or by calling the 

Board office at (850) 245-4474. 

Earlier this summer, license renewal notices were mailed to licensees, and the Board office is currently 

processing renewals for the upcoming biennium. There is less than a month left in the current renewal 

cycle so please use these links to help. 

  

https://floridasathletictraining.gov/renewals/
https://floridasathletictraining.gov/contact/

